WOODVILLE MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION NEWS  ApPrIL2019

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
The AGM has been rescheduled to Thursday, May 9t at
7pm. It will take place at the Woodville Town Hall.

Suggested amendments to the constitution will be read for
the third time, and voting will take place regarding these
changes.

There are positions on the Executive that will also be
available. They are 2-year terms, and full descriptions of
each role are available in the WMHA Constitution, which is
posted on our website, in the “Online Libraries” section of
the site (bottom right).

REGISTRATION
: New this year, registration will take place
online. There will be a link on the association

website beginning March 15,

This QR code will take you to online registration.

OR USE THIS LINK:
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April 27: Registration deadline for
2019/2020 season (must register prior
to this date to be eligible for a release
if needed)

April 27: Annual awards banquet -
pizza and drinks for all players, cash
bar for adults

1:30 — 5pm: Preschool, Tyke, Novice LL

Kyle Livingston (magician) and Christy (face
painting)

6:30 — bar close: OMHA Novice,
OMHA and LL Atom, OMHA Bantam,
and OMHA and LL Midget

Dance to follow- all are welcome!

May 9: Annual General Meeting (7pm,

Town Hall) **NOTE THAT THIS HAS BEEN
CHANGED from its original date and time**

https://registration.hockeycanada.ca/Registration/AccountLogin.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fregistrati

on%2f%3fID%3d5414&ID=5414

Email for Interac eTransfer: woodvillehockeytreasurer@gmail.com

Families are reminded to register their players prior to the April 27t deadline. This is absolutely
necessary (as per OMHA rules) in order to be eligible for a 3.5 release to play at another centre

in the event the WMHA cannot offer a rep level team for a
particular age group.

EVALUATION SKATES

WMHA will be hosting Spring evaluation skates. These are necessary
to determine the interest, and skill level, of players registered in
particular age groups. Please watch your email and the website for
a full calendar of these times and the location.

ATTENTION COACHES

All jerseys and equipment must be
returned on or before the annual
banquet. Please contact Dwight Clark, the
equipment manager to arrange return of
these items if you have not yet done so.
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